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Autumn 2023 update from the 
Harberton Church Community Fund

Our very own 
Hungry Harberton 
Cookbook

                       £15

Jonathan Bean’s 
cards are always 
available in the 
Church. 
 £1.50

ALL AVAILABLE FROM: the Church, Daynes Farm Shop and 
to order by email from harbertonccf@gmail.com.

HELPING OUR HERITAGE IN THE 
HISTORIC HEART OF HARBERTON

This year’s photographic exhibition of the 
HIDDEN STORIES 

in St Andrew’s is absolutely stunning. You will 
never look at the church windows in the same 

way again!

In our second annual exhibition, fi nd out about 
the portraits in the Victorian windows, 

our ‘Vinegar Bible’, 17th century ‘Royal spin’, the 
lichens and yew trees and why our church 

appears to be sinking 
(Hint: it’s the sheer number of burials!)

The exhibition will be open every day until 
late September. 

DON’T MISS IT! 

NEW CARDS! 

2024
CALENDAR

HARBERTON, DEVON 

Our new photographic calendar of 
 some of the lovely views of our 
  village. A great gift for friends 
   and family! 

‘BEAUTIES OF HARBERTON’ CALENDAR  - FOR 2024

A set of six brand new cards, from our splendid church 
windows. Blank inside, for Christmas or any occasion.

£10 

CARDS £6 for a pack of 6
with envelopes

AND STILL FOR SALE! 

� e Harberton llama. From a window in St Andrew’s Church, Harberton, Devon
Detail of a stained glass window, St Andrew’s Church, Harberton, Devon

Detail of an angel. St Andrew’s Church stained glass window, Harberton, Devon

Satan disguised as a dragon. Window detail, St Andrew’s Church, Harberton, Devon

Detail of a stained glass window, St Andrew’s Church, Harberton, Devon

Detail of a stained glass window, St Andrew’s Church, Harberton, Devon

ALL PROFITS HELP TO MAINTAIN OUR 
MAGNIFICENT MEDIEVAL CHURCH



For more information, pictures, and our activities, go to our website - www.harbertonccf.org.uk

FABULOUS GARDENS! BEAUTIFUL ART! 
CLASSIC CARS!  DELICIOUS FOOD!

MORE FOOD AND ANOTHER 
GLORIOUS DISPLAY

WORK ON THE CHURCH CLOCK

As you know, the church clock 
has not been working well 
since the clock mechanism 
was repaired. The drive 
mechanism linking the two 
clock faces was sticking.

On 14th July, Luke and two 
very brave abseilers from the 
Cumbria Clock Company, 
aided by Jim, dismantled the 
clock hands and the drive 
mechanism so they can be 
repaired in the workshop in 
Cumbria. 

The weather on that Friday 
morning was appalling, but 
they were not deterred. We 
look forward to a fully working 
clock, with both faces telling 
the same time.

You don’t often find all four together in a small 
village, but that’s what we were treated to on 17th 
and 18th June and it was much appreciated by all. 
Thank you to everyone who contributed, visited 
and reminded us that Harberton is a very good 
place to live.  Around £2,500 was raised for HCCF.

There will be another PCC BIG BREAKFAST on 
Saturday 21st October. Put it in your diary now 
and be sure not to miss this delightful occasion.

Planning is already under way for this year’s 
CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL 
on 14th-17th December.
Look out for more details on both of these events.

COMING SOON!


